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Flood Cleanup Kits Available 

The Black Hawk County Emergency Management Agency in conjunction with the American 
Red Cross and Salvation Army is providing clean-up kits to assist Black Hawk County residents 
in cleaning up their homes. The clean-up kits will be available in Waterloo at the Main Fire 
Station on E Third Street and in La Porte City at the police station at 202 Main Street will the 
entrance on Locust Street. 

For more information contact the Black Hawk County Emergency Management Agency at 319-
291-4373.  
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